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Dates for your Diary 

• Bell boating Y3 – Monday 19th May 

• Y5/6 Girl’s football match & Y3/4 Boy’s football match V Heathfield School – Monday 19th 

May 

• Y6 trip to Drayton Manor – Friday 23rd May 

• Parents phonics course – Wednesday 28th May 

• Half term week – Monday 26th -Friday 30th May 

• Return to school Monday 2nd June 

• Class group photos and Y6 individual photos - Wednesday 4th June 

• Titan Olympics, Y5 – Thursday 5th June 

• Y4 Multiplication tables Check – Wednesday 11th June 

• Y3 to Think Tank – Tuesday 17th June 

• Y6 Big Bang Fair – Wednesday 18th June 

• Y2 to Weston-Super-Mare – Friday 20th June 

• KS2 Sports Day @ Holte School – Tuesday 10th June (details to follow) 

• KS1 Sports Day @ Holte School – Tuesday 24th June (details to follow) 

• Y6 to Apple Shop – 6C-23/6, 6Z – 25/6, 6K – 26/6 

• Y4 to Brighouse, 2 nights – 25th-27th June 

• Nursery trip to WM Safari Park – Tuesday 1st July 

• Broadway and Holte school’s transition day – Wednesday 2nd July 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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message from mr Pembleton  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

✨ “Proud to be part of Anglesey” – Our Core Message 

This half term, our whole-school focus has been: 

✔️ Proud of who you are 

✔️ Proud of where you come from 

✔️ Proud of what you can do 

In assemblies, we have been learning to celebrate their identity, achievements, and community. 
We're so proud of every pupil at Anglesey.  
 

👏 Year 6 – You Did It! 

A huge congratulations to all our Year 6 pupils, who worked incredibly hard during their SATs 
this week. 

They approached every test with determination, maturity, and pride. We are proud beyond words 
– they truly showed what Anglesey pupils are capable of. Thank you also to the staff and families 
who supported them every step of the way. 

📣 Staffing for September 

Class teachers have now been informed of the year groups they will be teaching from September. 
Our ambition is to give staff time to reflect and prepare to make 2024–2025 another fantastic 
year.  Teaching Assistant placements are still being finalised and we’ll update you as soon as 
these are confirmed. 

 

🍽️ Breakfast Club – Growing and Thriving! 

Our Breakfast Club has become more popular than ever! 

We’re proud to offer a safe, happy and sociable start to the day, with: 

🥣 A healthy breakfast 

🎨 Arts and crafts 

🎲 Fun games 

👫 A chance to make new friends 

Session times: 

• 8.00am – 8.45am (£1.00 per child) 
• 8.15am – 8.45am (FREE) 

Family discount available. 

We’re currently exploring ways to expand our offer after half term to meet growing demand. If 
you’re interested in a place for your child, or want more information, please contact the school 
office. 

🙏 Thank You 

Thank you for your continued support, encouragement, and partnership this half term. We’re 
proud of what we’re building together – and even prouder of our wonderful children. 

Let’s finish the half term strong. 
Proud to be part of Anglesey. 



 

 

Parking on ChurCh street 

There have been a number of incidents involving parked cars on Church Street recently. 

Last Friday, one of our parent’s cars was hit by somebody dropping off a child at our school 

Nursery. This as you can appreciate has caused a lot of distress, unexpected cost and time to 

sort out. If any incidents do occur, then please inform the office staff, if the car is unattended. 

Please walk to school whenever possible as it gets very congested at the start and the end of 

the school day. 

  
may Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter:  

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/  

  
Nursery trip 

 Nursery parents, please pay for the Safari Park trip by the 27th June. 
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CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
                                                                          
 The answer is C websites 
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Answer next week… 
 
 
 
 
 

sats breakfast 

The children had a great start to SATs each morning.  
The children ate well and were set up for the tests. There was even some left over for the staff! 
A big thank you to Coombs staff for preparing such a wonderful breakfast each day! 
A huge thank you to all of the Year 6 staff, who helped to make the week run so smoothly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

book suggestions from mrs DraPer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

reCePtion forest sChool 

The Reception children were learning how to safely build a fire.  
They toasted marshmallows and drank hot chocolate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

holte fun 

SL1 and SL2 went to Holt School to enjoy playing football on the Astro Turf. 
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